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To: 
Cc: ;Adam 

Ockwell••••••iiiiiiiiiii 
From: tuart c e an OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDL T)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=5291587 449AE4D1FB4720EFOCA777123-STUART MCCLELAND] 
Sent: Thur 11/22/2018 10:09:07 AM (UTC+11 :00) 
Subject: Recommendation 17 - 6th Casino Review 

Good morning Miriam 
I had five staff from AUSTRAC attended the VCGLR Casino office this morning for a general catch up relating to a pending 
restructure of their organisation. 
AUSTRAC advise they will now have a dedicated gambling reporting team. 
They brought up recommendation 17 of the recent review and wanted to know what is expected from them. 
Rather than comment on that recommendation I suggested we have a meeting with you and possibly Adam and Rowan to discuss. 
Just wondering how this sits with you? I was hoping that maybe later next week I could arrange something. 
Regards 
Stuart 
Stuart McCleland - Compliance Manager Casino 
Victorian Commission for Gambling and Liquor Regulation 
Level 3, 12 Shelley Street, Richmond, Vic 3121 


